
Kendall County Board and Forest Preserve Commission  
3-18-2020 Remote Meeting Attendance 
 

 

In accordance with the Governor’s Executive Order 2020-07, Kendall County Board Chairman Scott 
Gryder and Forest Preserve Commission President Judy Gilmour are encouraging social distancing by 
allowing remote attendance to the both meetings scheduled for 9AM on March 18, 2020.  Instructions 
for joining the meeting are listed below.  Chairman Gryder is requesting that only staff and elected 
officials vital to the operation of the meeting be present in person.  For your safety and others, please 
attend the meeting by phone or computer.  Business that can be postponed until a later date will be 
postponed whenever possible.  If anyone from the public would like to make a comment during the 
meeting there will be an allotted time on the agenda for public comment, and all of the county board 
rules of order still apply.  We will also accept public comment by emailing: kcadmin@co.kendall.il.us 

Kendall County Board Meeting Information: 
https://www.co.kendall.il.us/Home/Components/Calendar/Event/1709/18 

 

Kendall County Forest Preserve Commission Meeting Information: 

https://www.co.kendall.il.us/Home/Components/Calendar/Event/1352/18 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Join Microsoft Teams Meeting  
+1 309-248-0701   United States, Rock Island (Toll)  
Conference ID: 819 703 930#  
Local numbers | Reset PIN | Learn more about Teams | Meeting options  
Kendall County  
Legal  
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

For information about how to join a Microsoft Teams meeting, please see the following link. 

https://support.office.com/en-us/article/join-a-meeting-in-teams-1613bb53-f3fa-431e-85a9-
d6a91e3468c9 

 

 

 


